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Our Theme This Year

As we return may we all rediscover the wonders of our school and the magic of 
curiosity and learning.  As we reconnect, may we find that which brings us comfort 

- friendships, laughter, belonging and community.



A great big thank you Toronto Outdoor Education Schools (TOES) who have been 
working with Corvette to bring to life the importance of Outdoor Education and the 
value of learning about the outdoors and the larger Environment.

Appreciation



Upcoming Events

Oct 20 - School Council Virtual Elections / Meeting @ 6 PM
Oct 22 - Cultural and Heritage Regalia / Attire Day
Oct 26 - School Photo Day @ Corvette
Oct 26 - 28 - Virtual Meet the Family Nights / Curriculum Nights  
Oct 29 - Hallowe’en Day @ Corvette
Oct 29 - School-Wide Assembly
Nov 11 - Remembrance Day Assembly
Nov 19 - PA Day  - Classes are not held on this day
Nov 23 - School Photo Retake Day @ Corvette 



Health and Safety @ Corvette



The Hospital for Sick Children is 
pleased to provide the COVID-19 
Saliva Testing Program in partnership 
with Corvette Jr PS. Under this 
program, we offer COVID-19 saliva test 
kits for symptomatic staff, students, 
and household members, or those 
who have been identified by Toronto 
Public Health (TPH) as a high 
risk/close contact of a confirmed 
COVID-19 positive case. We also offer 
cohort and/or outbreak testing as 
recommended by TPH. Through 
participation in this program, we hope 
to provide a test that is painless and 
accessible, reduce COVID-19 cases at 
Corvette, keep schools open, promote 
healthy childhood development, and 
support the health and safety of our 
community.





To limit the 
transmission of the 

COVID 19 virus, 
students and staff 

are asked to:



One of the most important things we 
can do to slow the spread of COVID-19 
in our schools, is for students to screen 
themselves daily for any symptoms of 
COVID-19 and also follow the 
circumstances in which they should 
stay home. 

Students and families will need to 
screen themselves each morning.  
Parents should sign their child’s  TDSB 
Student Health Pass daily before 
arriving at school.  Their child will need 
to present this to their teacher each 
morning.

For more information, please 
contact your health care provider or 
Telehealth Ontario at 
1 866-797-0000. 

TDSB Student Health Pass - Updated October 5, 2021

Please note the addition of: “Anyone who is sick or has any symptoms of 
illness, including those not listed above, should stay home and seek assessment 
from their health care provider if needed.”

https://www.toronto.ca/wp-content/uploads/2020/08/94e5-Survey-poster-Schools.pdf
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/0/docs/TDSB%20Student%20health%20pass_feb%202021.pdf
https://www.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/0/docs/TDSB%20Student%20health%20pass_feb%202021.pdf
https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tVP1zc0TDbOMk3OKTMyYLRSNaiwsDBKMjZJMku2sDQzMTU3tDKoSLM0tzS0tEgzMTIyNUq2TPYSKknNSc1ITcwpyVDIzytJLMrMBwDpQBWQ&q=telehealth+ontario&rlz=1C1GCEA_enCA879CA880&oq=telehealth+&aqs=chrome.1.69i59j46j69i57j0l5.2671j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#
https://www.google.com/search?gs_ssp=eJzj4tVP1zc0TDbOMk3OKTMyYLRSNaiwsDBKMjZJMku2sDQzMTU3tDKoSLM0tzS0tEgzMTIyNUq2TPYSKknNSc1ITcwpyVDIzytJLMrMBwDpQBWQ&q=telehealth+ontario&rlz=1C1GCEA_enCA879CA880&oq=telehealth+&aqs=chrome.1.69i59j46j69i57j0l5.2671j0j4&sourceid=chrome&ie=UTF-8#


This revised Toronto Public Health 
screening does take into account 
COVID vaccine status of students 
(aged 12+).
This revised Toronto Public Health 
screening does indicate that if 
anyone in their household is 
experiencing one or more of 
COVID-19 symptoms or are 
waiting for COVID test results then 
the student should   stay home, 
and self isolate.

Together we can help our 
community, school, students and 
staff be safe and healthy!
We can do this together!

Please note addition of: If the student has travelled outside of 
Canada in the last 14 days and was told not to attend school, then 
the student(s) should stay home.



TDSB Student Health Pass

Corvette students will receive a copy of the TDSB 
Student Health Pass and Screening Questionnaire 
on the first day of school. 

Please go through the student health pass with your 
child daily, sign it and send it with your child to 
school.

Your child will present this signed portion to their 
teacher each morning before entry to school.



School News



School Advisory Council 

Online Nomination Form
Roles on School Council

Elections Questions & Answers

https://docs.google.com/forms/d/e/1FAIpQLScmY0jIkBCRfJYWfNxR4uaPrR2zw6ZOfUL3Nj26jJre2CezBQ/viewform
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/corvette/docs/2122%20%20Corvette%20Executive%20Roles%20and%20Responsibilities.pdf?ver=2021-10-05-211324-080
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/Portals/corvette/docs/2122%20Corvette%20Elections%20Overview.pdf?ver=2021-10-05-211414-227


Picture Day

Tuesday, October 26, 2021
● Class or group (clubs, teams, etc,) photos are not permitted at this time.  A composite will be 

made available instead.
● All photographers will have received COVID-19 training and all staff know how to use personal 

protective equipment.  All photographers and assistants must wear a mask and a face shield 
should physical distancing not be possible.

● All photographers to TDSB sites must be fully vaccinated and carry proof of vaccination to the 
school.

● Stools will not be used.  However, if essential, they will be sanitized prior to each use.



Outdoor Recess

Please send your children dressed for the weather.

Other than a downpour, all Corvette students will be going outside for two 
recesses each day.  Each recess will be 40 minutes in length!

The Weather Network is forecasting rain on Monday.  Please remind your children 
to dress appropriately for the weather (e.g., change of shoes, change of socks, rain 
coat, umbrella, etc.)



Cultural or Heritage Regalia/Attire Day @ Corvette

We invite families, students and staff to wear their family’s cultural, national or 
heritage regalia or attire on Friday, October 22, 2021.

As a Corvette family we celebrate many different cultural, national and linguistic 
heritage.  This is what makes our Corvette experience so rich, responsive and 
meaningful.

We look forward to celebrating our individual identities and heritage daily, and 
most poignantly, this Friday.

Maraming salamat.



Reporting Schedule



Reporting Schedule

November 4 - Parent / Educator Conference Invites goes home

November 16 - Initial Observations (Year 1 and 2) and Progress Reports (Gr 1 - 6) 
goes home

Nov 18 - Virtual Parent / Educator Conference (PM)

Nov 19 - Virtual Parent / Educator Conference (AM)



This Week @ Corvette



Given an opportunity to draw, colour and reflect 
their talents and skills.



Students in Grade 3 had an opportunity to 
work with TDSB Outdoor Education 
Schools to collect seeds.

They scoured the Corvette yard looking for 
evidence of Nature preparing for winter 
and beginning the cycle of re-growth.



Learning about cycles allows students to see 
patterns in our community and in our lives.

At this time of year salmon return to spawn in their 
birthplace / birth rivers and our students had an 
opportunity to attend a ‘virtual’ field trip to learn 
more about this yearly process.



Vibrant colours grace the Gr 5 / 6 hallways.

How do you represent your thoughts?  How do 
you represent your emotions?  

The Arts (Drama, Dance, Visual, Music) is a 
wonderful way for self-care and wellness.



In preparation for Corvette’s first Pink Shirt 
Day, Grade 5 and 6 students drew art to 
welcome students coming from the North 
side of the school.

Student Voice is crucial to school 
improvement.







Our names are windows to who we are.

Each of our names comes with a story 
rooted in family and context.

It is the first word that hails us to who we 
are.

Each of our name is unique and how it was 
imagined and became real.





The week leading up to 
Corvette’s Terry Fox Run / Walk 
saw many students reflecting on 
Terry’s impact.  

We look at Terry as a model.  

His model of  perseverance, 
tenacity, vision and courage are 
models for us as individuals.





We Are From activities invite students to think critically about 
roots and routes.  

Our Identities are a sum of many parts, traditions, histories 
and stories.

Our Gr 5 / 6s explore where we are from.





Community News



For more information on COVID 19 Vaccines, please visit

http://scarbvaccine.ca 

http://scarbvaccine.ca




In - Person Outdoor Stroller walk around the Corvette Park, (following 
COVID- 19 policies and the City's guidelines) starting in September, for 
parents with children birth to 3 years old. 

Please click here to register.

https://anc.ca.apm.activecommunities.com/esbgc/activity/search/detail/3220?onlineSiteId=0&from_original_cui=true


Connecting with the School

Telephone
416-396-6180

EMail
corvette@tdsb.on.ca

Website
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/corvette 

Twitter
https://twitter.com/TDSB_Corvette 

mailto:corvette@tdsb.on.ca
https://schoolweb.tdsb.on.ca/corvette
https://twitter.com/TDSB_Corvette

